
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Hi, I along with many other people in the Santa Barbara Area, am one of the 

founding members of the Santa Barbara Flyfishers. This non-profit club will be 
devoted to promoting the art of fresh and saltwater fly fishing. We will strongly 
support and be active in the conservation of our natural resources and wildlife, 
especially where it concerns fish and their habitat. 

 
The club will have a general meeting monthly featuring noted speakers. We 

will have youth programs oriented towards conservation and fly fishing. Beginning 
and expert classes in fly tying, fly casting and rod building will be part of our 
annual programs. 

 
Club outings to the East Walker River, Mammoth area, Hot Creek, the San 

Juan River, the Green River and the Madison River are in the plans to offer club 
members.  

 
We will publish a monthly newsletter – this is our first issue I invite all 

interested persons to attend our meetings and enjoy good comraderie with fellow 
flyfishers and encourage you to join the club. We will have fun! 
 
Mike Clevenger, President 


